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March 17, 2021

To whom it may concern:

r organization One Family One Community.

This letter is in support of Queen Kimmons and he
Queen Kimmons is a highly respected and trusted community organizer in The City of

Minneapolis. She is a unapologetic advocate for housing rights and the passion that she shows
throughout her work in in community is unmatched. As the executive director for One Family
One Community she has led the mission to fight housing instability and promote civic
engagement especially in North Minneapolis. Queen had routinely work with several
departments in the City of Minneapolis and had forged relationships with many of our city
officials including the Department of Neighborhood and Community Relations. Queen Kimmons

is and exceptional leader and | wholeheartedly am in support of her and her organization.
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